
From: BMSDC Planning Area Team Green <planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 27 Nov 2023 11:01:04
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: BDC DC/23/03652 - Consultation chaser
Attachments: 

 
 

From: David Pizzey <David.Pizzey@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 9:48 AM
To: Emily Vuyk <Emily.Vuyk@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Cc: BMSDC Planning Area Team Green <planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: BDC DC/23/03652 - Consultation chaser
 
Hi Emily
 
I have no objection in principle to this application as the two trees proposed for removal are of insufficient value to 
warrant being a constraint. However, if you are minded to recommend approval, we will also require a full Arboricultural 
Impact Assessment, Arboricultural Method Statement and Tree Protection Plan to help ensure harm is not caused to the 
existing trees being retained, this can be dealt with under condition.
 
Kind regards
 
David Pizzey 
Arboricultural Officer
Tel: 01449 724555
david.pizzey@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk
www.babergh.gov.uk and www.midsuffolk.gov.uk
Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils – Working Together

 
From: BMSDC Planning Area Team Green <planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 9:14 AM
Subject: BDC DC/23/03652 - Consultation chaser
 
Good morning, 
 
We would have sent yourself a consultation request for the above application on 07.11.2023. Your consultation request is 
due to expire on 28.11.2023. 
 
There may be some flexibility in the deadline for receiving comments for this application.  Please contact us if you wish 
to require an extension for the deadline.
 
If you do not wish to comment, please respond to this email. If you intend to provide comments, we look forward to 
receiving these at your earliest convenience.
 
Regards
 
 
 
*Please note, the advice given in this email is informal advice only. Should you wish to obtain formal advice please visit our 
website https://www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/planning/ where there are several options available. Please be aware formal advice is 
chargeable.*  
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Libby Goodrich 
Admin Support
Development Management 
 
Tel: 0300 1234000 For all Council services, option 5, option 3 for Planning
Email: planning@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk
Websites:  www.babergh.gov.uk & www.midsuffolk.gov.uk
 
For our latest Coronavirus response please visit click the following link- https://www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/features/our-covid-19-
response/
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